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President and the Members of the Town Council

Tony Torres, Director of Public Works

State of Indiana Salt Bid

September 14, 2015

We have received notification from the State of Indiana that Cargill has received the bid for
treated salt for the Winter Season 2015-2016. We have committed to 3,200 tons of salt. This
means we are committed to purchase 80% of the tonnage requested and are eligible to purchase
up to a maximum of 120% of tonnage requested at the bid amount of $79.91/ton.

Winter Season Bid Prices Company
2015-2016 $79.91/ton Cargill
2014-2015 $79.91/ton Cargill
2013-2014 $64.05/ton Morton
2012-2013 $70.71/ton North American
2011-2012 $52.36/ton Morton
2010-2011 $52.50/ton North American
2009-2010 $54.67/ton Morton



